
Hello my name is Tony Essenmacher and I support HB4080. Taking disabled people out hunting is 
something that I do. Having another tool in the box to help them out would be Awesome. A very good 
friend of mine (Joe) that I take out every year hunting just sent me a text, wanting to know if I know of 
anyone interested in buying his crossbow. He can no longer crank it back. This would give him (and 
many more people) a  few more years to do what they love; enjoying the great outdoors in Michigan.  
 Weapons for whitetail have evolved dramatically in the last few years  We shouldn't have to constantly 
seek approval to use new technology.  Make it happen. Fred Bear would approve.  
 


